Hi Lexi:

Please see comments on behalf of BCSNM regarding Standardized Plans. 

We appreciate the Health Benefit Committee’s work to establish Standardized Plans and their willingness to engage with stakeholders on the designs of these plans, including the adoption of a 5 tier pharmacy drug tier in the draft proposal. At BCBSNM, we utilize a 6 tier pharmacy benefit for prescription drugs. This tiering in the generic space, not currently adopted by the committee, ensures that members utilize lower cost generic options where they exist. We would again, respectfully, request that Board adopt a 6 tier benefit for prescription drugs that includes both generics and preferred generic categories. 

Additionally, in review of the proposed standardized benefit designs following assessment under the 2024 AV calculator, we request that the silver standard plan align as close as possible to 70%AV. In light of current rules that silver non-standard plans not exceed the silver standard plan AV, this will offer health insurers the greatest flexibility in adopting non-standard plans. 


Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Best, 

Brenna


Brenna Gaytan
Director of Government Relations
Blue Cross and Blue Shield of New Mexico
Office: 505-816-2211 Cell: 505-206-4683
